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September 1, 2025 
 

Dear Valued Customer:  
 
On August 8, 2023, the Board of County Commissioners approved disposal rate 
increases for the Orange County Landfill and transfer stations. The next scheduled 
rate adjustment will take effect on October 1, 2025.       
 

 
 
The minimum charge for all vehicles will remain at $9.00.  Material delivered to the 
transfer stations will be charged the Class I rate.  Uncovered loads will be charged 
at a double rate.    
       
If you have any questions, please contact DeMarcus Oliver at 407-836-6659 or 
Demarcus.Oliver@ocfl.net. 
   

Sincerely, 
 

 
David Gregory, Manager 
Solid Waste Division   

UTILITIES DEPARTMENT ∙ SOLID WASTE MANAGEMENT DIVISION 

5901 Young Pine Road ∙ Orlando, Florida 32829 

Telephone: 407-836-6601  

www.ocfl.net/WasteSites 
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